
Subject: Re: New extention element "nor:visualisationElement".
Posted by christian.rahmig on Wed, 21 Mar 2018 15:15:58 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Am 21.03.2018 um 16:00 schrieb Jonathan Hecht:
>  [...]
>  Is the <geoCoord>-child required for a <geoMapping>-element?

No, the <geoCoord> child element is always optional and does not have to 
be provided.

-- 
Christian Rahmig - Infrastructure scheme coordinator
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